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Comments: Allowing POWR to build such a large lodge, requiring such larger packing lots in order to
accommodate all those visiting the lodge, would essentially turn Holland Lake and it's surround area in to a
Yellowstone Club or PAWS Up Ranch. The lake would no longer be able to be enjoyed by the general public. It
would no longer feel like the quiet secluded peaceful lake, hiking area, and camping spot that it is today. It would
be overrun with people from out of state with deep pockets who do not respect the beauty and quietness of
Montana. And in order to continue to accommodate all these new people, the town of Seeley Lake would be
bursting at the seams.

While we all know that change is inevitable, don't allow Holland Lake and it's surrounding area to be swallowed
by large corporations, condos, and hybrid cars. Keep Holland Lake quiet and peaceful.



